

Hampstead Group Practice 75 Fleet Road London NW3 2QU

5st October, 2016

Conor Healy Ref: 2016/4803/P Regeneration and Planning Development Management Camden Town Hall Judd Street WC1H 9JE

Dear Mr Healy,

Re: Proposal to erect 6 phone masts for O2 on Troyes House in Lawn Road

This letter is written to confirm that the above noted mast proposal is causing stress and worry for a few of our patients. As the evidence of whether there is any ill effect from masts is not absolutely clear, I can understand why there may be concern. This is clearly a densely populated area with a mix of ages and morbidity. If there is anything that you can do to try and help it would be appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Tom Aslan
GP Partner
On behalf of the Practice Partners

Page 1 of 1



Partners
Dr Tom Aslan
Dr Elizabeth Bradley
Dr Stuart Mackay-Thomas
Dr Sarah Morgan
Dr Jeremy Sandford

Associates Dr Oliver Anglin Dr Karen Archer Dr Stephanie Evans Dr Joanna Frank Dr Nitu Gehdu

Dr Bhavn'i Patel Dr Lance Saker Dr Sunita Sangha Dr Juhi Tandon